
 

Information about your video recording in the preliminary round 

 
Dear participant of the Dutch International Flute Competition for Students and Young Talents, 
 
The preliminary rounds of the competition take place online. 
Please send a link of your videorecording to: secretaryflutecompetition@gmail.com before 
February 15, 2022. 
 
You are requested to submit one single, unedited videorecording with your piece for flute 
and piano and your piece for flute solo: 
-The two pieces may be recorded at different times and/or locations and at a later time linked up to one video.  
-You must not exceed the performance time of 20 minutes including the breaks in between.  
-You must record with a fixed camera standpoint and ensure that the piano and the pianist can be seen.  
-You should ensure the video is filmed indoors and has a neutral background, without visible personal belongings. 
-You start your video recording by clearly mentioning in English your name and the pieces you are 
going to play. 
-If you have given us permission, your video recording may be published on our website and our social 
media from March 15, 2022 onwards. 
 
From February 15 through March 15, 2022 our adjudicators will adjudicate the video recordings. Rating scores will 
be given for musicality and technique 1 to 10* up 1 decimal each. The maximum score will be 60 points. 
Each participant is adjudicated by 3 adjudicators. The highest total scores determine who will be shortlisted for the 
final round. 
 
On March 15, 2022 you will receive an e-mail whether or not you are shortlisted for the final round 
and in which range of rating you have ended in the preliminary round. Each individual adjudicator 
will write down some focus points on which you might study in the future. 
 
Lots of success! 


